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The district has a new math screening tool called i-Ready.  It will replace AIMSweb and Blue Ribbon as the data system for capturing student growth in mathematics.  In addition to providing a single district system to monitor math growth over the course of a student’s elementary and middle school years, it also provides our district with the following advantages:

· It takes students less time to complete the assessment. 

· It is more closely aligned to our curriculum than previous assessments.

· It will provide teachers with instructional feedback on student performance.

· It is adaptive and will adjust questions to find students strengths.

i-Ready will assess students across four domains: Algebra and Algebraic Thinking, Measurement and Data, Number and Operations, and Geometry.  (Kindergarten focuses on foundational skills.)  The test is administered three times a year (fall, winter, spring) to all students as part of the district’s Scientific Research-Based Intervention (SRBI) plan.  It is administered twice a year to Kindergarten students (winter and spring).   The assessment will provide data on what individual students know, what they did not demonstrate and what they are ready to learn.

As with AIMSweb and BlueRibbon, the data is used in-house to identify students during the intervention planning process and to monitor the growth of all students.  Teachers will review 
i-Ready results during data team meetings to determine adjustments or modifications of student instruction and support programs.  Consistent with past practice, the data that is collected from i-Ready can be shared with parents at both fall and spring conferences. 


